
 

 

Lake Chelan Boat Company 

dba Lady of the Lake 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA.  98816 

 

 
October 30, 2013 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 

Olympia, WA.  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Request for a “temporary interruption of service from Field's Point Landing on 11/13/13 & 

11/15/13” 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We are submitting this as our request for a “temporary interruption of service” for our scheduled passenger 

service on Lake Chelan from/to the port of Field's Point Landing on 11/13 & 11/15, Tariff 63, Certificate B-34. 

 

Reason:  Per the attached letter from the U.S. Forest Service.  Repairs are required to maintain the dock at 

Field's Point in a safe condition.  Due to the needed repairs, the dock will not be accessible for the run dates of 

11/13 and 11/15.  All other ports will be served and those who would normally board at Field's Point will be 

able to board in Chelan.  The ticket price is the same from both ports. 

 

Timing:  Per the attached letter, the expected dates that we will not be able to land at the dock are 11/13 and 

11/15. 

 

Attached is a copy of an email we have posted on our website, in our office, on the Lady Express and sent to all 

customers that we have e-mail addresses for.  We feel confident that most of those who would be negatively 

affected by this will be aware of the change.  The historic ridership from this port on these days has been 

between 8 and 20 each way, mostly residents of Stehekin. 

 

If there is any further information that is needed, please let us know. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Raines 
Jack Raines 

President 


